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Michelle Cramsie - SUBMISSION to Mod 4 M P 06-0232

From: "Ma Anderson" <malanval @tpg.com.au>

To: <michelle.cramsie@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 14/07/2011 3:33 PM

Subject: SUBMISSION to Mod 4 MP 06-0232

CC: "Hazzard Brad" <office@hazzard.minister.nsw.gov.au>, "Annersley Graham"
<office@annesley.minister.nsw.gov.au>, "Goward Pru"
<goulburn@parliament.nsw.gov.au>

This is in protest at the noise level at the Hill Top firing range. There have been moves to
raise even higher the upper decibel limit of the gun noise

Homes within 2000 metres and at the site itself, which is within 5 metres of Blue Mountain
World Heritage, Nattai National Park, Bargo State Conservation Area and Bargo River
State Conservation Area not only residents but bushwalkers, horse riders, birdwatchers and
nature lovers will be severely disturbed, distressed and impacted by the gunshot noise
levels the seek to say will be acceptable.. Even the Sporting Shooters Association of
Australia’s consultant has measured the gun noise at the NPWS lands at 110dbl already
with just one gun firing !. - This is dangerous to human hearing - image that coming from
200 guns every weekend!.

The tolerable noise level should remain at no more than 75 decibels.

Thank you,

Mal Anderson, 98 Combine St., Coffs Harbour 2450. Phone 02 6651 5565

file://C:\Documents and Settings\mcramsie\Local Settings\Temp\X Pgrpwise\4E1FOC... 15/07/2011



